8/20/12
Follow-up to Update on 8/16

Follow-up to last week’s Thursday Update

We have had a few inquiries regarding our call for three lucky volunteers to come to CDE to complete the Certification training and to fill out the required Certification forms. The big question is What is the date on which this would take place? Great question. This will be Tuesday 28 August.
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